
 
 

Groundskeeping Coordinator 

Community School of Naples, an independent, college preparatory school, is currently seeking a 
Groundskeeping Coordinator.  

Requirements 
The position requires at least 4 years’ experience managing the landscaping needs of a large property. 
Experience with landscaping maintenance, fertilization, aeration, pest control and irrigation is required 
and licensure in these fields is preferred. Experience landscaping and painting athletic fields is also 
preferred. The candidate must be comfortable working outdoors in Florida’s climate. 

Description 
CSN’s has a beautifully landscaped 77-acre campus with many athletic and practice fields, including the 
new John N. Allen All Sports Stadium with sustainable turf. The Groundskeeping Coordinator will be 
responsible for all aspects of campus landscaping and overseeing the contracted landscaping crew. A 
strong knowledge of use, maintenance and repair of various landscaping equipment is a must. 

This is a hands on, full time, year-round position which may include seasonal variations of schedule 
because monitoring of various systems may be needed during weekends at various times throughout the 
year, depending on seasons and weather.  

CSN is one of the top independent, non-sectarian day schools in Florida and maintains a PK-12 school 
enrollment of 950 students. CSN students are consistently top-ranked when compared to all other 
Southwest Florida high schools when it comes to test scores, extracurricular activities, and college 
acceptances. This high level of performance extends beyond the classroom to all extra-curriculum 
activities including athletics. 

Compensation and Benefits 
This position is paid commensurate with experience and licensure. All employees are eligible to 
participate in CSN’s generous 403(b) retirement program as well as Aflac, Legal & ID Shield and Pet 
Insurance offerings. Full time employees are eligible for our competitive benefits package, including 
medical, dental, vision, disability, AD&D and life insurance. Breakfast and lunch are provided free of 
charge on all school days. Please visit our website for more details about the benefits of a career at CSN. 

Applying 
Please submit your online applications here: https://communityschoolnaples.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx        
Supporting documents may be emailed to dpainter@communityschoolnaples.org .  

 

 Community School of Naples is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 Fingerprinting and background checks are a required part of CSN’s employment eligibility 
process. 
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